

# June Programme | Community Meeting

Items that will be discussed at our meeting

Location: The Wheal Phoneix Room, The Public Hall, West Street, Liskeard, PL14 6BW

Date: Wednesday 12th June 2019 at 7.30 pm

---

## PLEASE NOTE - FORUM MEETINGS ARE NOW BEING HELD IN THE PUBLIC HALL, LISKEARD, WEST STREET

### 1 Welcome

The Chair will introduce tonight's programme.

### 2 Declarations of interest

Are there any conflicts of interest that might affect what we discuss and decide this evening?

### 3 Last time

Review of the notes taken at the last meeting.

### 4 Tonight

#### **Further Vandalism at Liskeard Scouts Hut**

Lisa Ince, Liskeard Scouts, an update on further vandalism to Liskeard Scouts Hut and the need to resolve this long running issue.

#### **Iain Rowe – Kresen Kernow, Cornwall Archives, Caradon Archaeology.**

Iain Rowe talks about the new Cornwall Archives centre and Caradon Archaeology.

#### **Alan Hartridge –Vacant Frontages of Liskeard Shopping Centre.**

Campaign to get the rundown shop/building frontages tidy within Liskeard Town Centre.

#### **Threat From Asian Hornet To Liskeard Gardens – Chris Houghton.**

Chris Boughton explains the risk to Liskeard habitat from the Asian Hornet and how Liskeard residents can report the invasive species.

### 5 Grants

Garf Cole, President of Liskeard Lions, to present an overview on the grants request for radios to support Liskeard Shop keepers and Liskeard events.

Ploughman's Festival – Pauline Hubner

### 6 Update on Projects

#### **Spring Clean 2019 13<sup>th</sup> April - For Plastic Free Liskeard**

Successful turnout. Many thanks for this. A new event is being considered in support of LIB.

An update on some of the ideas suggested.

- Water Fountains – Liskeard Town Council, Facilities Committee has agreed for the Forum to look at the Liskeard Water Fountain. Ideas please, especially routes for funding? Some members have actively investigated the Pipe Well to install a fresh water filter.
- New walks and cycle routes. Working group being established, conversation with Cornwall Council – mention of budgets.
- Birds and Bees – follow up conversation being planned.

## Correspondence

None to date.

## Updates on Previous Projects

### Planning Matters

Any planning applications

### From the Forum Members

If you have an event to promote or would like to suggest a future item for our next Programme, this is the time to raise it. If you would prefer to write in for someone else to announce it, please email us at [info@liskeardforum.org.uk](mailto:info@liskeardforum.org.uk)

### Looking ahead

Our meeting dates for 2019 are all confirmed as at the Emily Hobhouse Room or Wheal Phoenix Room at the Public Hall, West Street.

Our next meeting is on the: 17th July 2019.

The Forum does not meet during August or December.

### Stay Connected

If you need to speak to any of the management committee, you can contact us here:

Telephone 01579-345407  
Email [info@liskeardforum.org.uk](mailto:info@liskeardforum.org.uk)  
Web [www.liskeardforum.org.uk](http://www.liskeardforum.org.uk)

Chair David Ambler  
Vice Chair Alan Hartridge  
Secretary Steve Vinson